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October at the PAC featured musical concerts presented by both Trinity Music Productions and Glen Rice Productions. The PAC also welcomed all HCS Middle and High School teachers for a Professional Development day presentation by Mike Rutherford on October 15.  To close out the month, over 100 Lincoln Trail Elementary 4th and 5th graders presented Alice in Wonderland to 635 HCS and EIS students and 345 family and friends.

PAC staff Bart Lovins, Aaron Taylor and Diane Hafer attended a Performing Arts Exchange featuring forums, workshops, artist showcases and an exhibit hall at the Convention Center in Louisville at the end of September.  Representatives from more than 280 presenting organizations from 22 states along the East and Gulf Coasts plus Washington, DC were in attendance.  Information gathered has been the focus of October’s daily agendas as Bart Lovins begins the process of developing the 2008-09 Season of Events and Aaron and Diane work to incorporate new trends and techniques into PAC scheduling and production.

